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Welcome back to the summer term.
As the weather warms up and the children are choosing to play outdoors more frequently, could you please make sure that you have plenty of weather appropriate clothing packed into a bag to keep on your child’s peg and a sun hat to keep in their drawer. 
It would be great if you could supply a labelled drink bottle to keep at Pre-school so that the children can access a drink whenever they need one. We will refresh it daily with water.
This will make no difference to snack as they will still be offered a cold drink of milk to go with the supplied food .
We would like to welcome Alfred, Lilly-Rose  and Felix who are joining Pre-school this term, they have both been looking forward to starting.
We have lots of fun activities planned for this term and will be learning about life cycles of two of our favourites, caterpillars and tadpoles, and the growth plants.
Fundraising
The Pre-school will be having a bottle stall at the flower show again this summer so if any of you have any screw top bottles of wine both full or empty that you don’t want please, donate to Pre-school.
This is a fantastic way to raise money for Pre-school funds.
School visits
Its that time of year again!
We have 4 school visits booked in with Miss Hill for June and July.
The 18th and 25th June will be quick visits to show the children where to hang up coats and to see the general layout of the classroom.
If your child does not attend Pre-school on a Wednesday we will show them around on a day that they are attending.
Wednesday 2nd and 9th July the children will stay and play until 10.30 am.
The children that do not attend on a Wednesday and will be starting school in September can come to Pre-school at 9am and we will take them into school with the others and they can then be collected from Pre-school at 10.30 am.
Miss Hill will also be booking in  home visits during the last week of term.

Dates for the diary
Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday
Friday 23rd May – Last day of term
Monday 2nd   June – Return from holidays
Friday 27th June – TD Day ( No pre- school)
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